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15th September 2020
Dear Parents,

Some children are having great difficulty recognising and reading their high frequency words.

In order to help them, I have enclosed a copy of the first 45 High Frequency Words.

Please cut them up, then encourage your child to match and read the words, or, play a game of snap to improve visual recognition and naming of words.

Your child’s ability to read and recognise these words should improve if they practise them each night.

Thank you,

Miss Malone.

Primary 2/3 Teacher
 

